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Christine	Lane	 graduated	Magna	Cum	Laude	with	her	Bachelor	 of	Arts	 in	Environmental	
Design	 from	the	SUNY	University	at	Buffalo	School	of	Architecture	and	Planning	 in	2011.	
Shortly	after	graduating,	she	went	to	work	for	Cascades	Recovery,	U.S.,	Inc.,	a	recycling	and	
waste	 management	 company,	 where	 she	 managed	 over	 three	 hundred	 clients	 across	
western	 New	 York,	 consulted	 their	 recycling	 and	 waste	 needs,	 and	 sought	 creative	
solutions	 to	 increase	 waste	 diversion	 and	 expand	 recycling	 programs.	 She	 developed	 a	
taste	 for	 sales	 and	 spent	 the	 next	 seven	 years	 in	 various	 inside	 and	 outside	 sales	 and	
account	management	roles,	where	she	was	responsible	 for	managing	client	relationships,	
winning	new	business,	and	implementing	programs.		
	
In	2017,	Christine	moved	to	Historic	Springfield,	an	urban	core	neighborhood	just	north	of	
downtown	 Jacksonville.	Over	 the	 following	 two	years,	 she	became	deeply	 involved	 in	 the	
community,	 volunteering	 at	 neighborhood	 cleanups,	 various	 events,	 renovation	 projects,	
and	regularly	attending	community	meetings.	 In	2018,	 she	was	elected	 to	 the	Springfield	
Preservation	and	Revitalization	(SPAR)	Board	of	Directors.	Since	her	election,	she’s	become	
an	active	member,	serving	on	the	Commercial	Corridors	Committee	and	regularly	attending	
and	 promoting	 Springfield	 Merchants	 &	 Business	 Association,	 serving	 on	 the	 Block	
Captains	 committee,	 organizing	 and	 hosting	 neighborhood	 cleanups	 to	 fight	 blight,	 and	
recently	joining	the	Porchfest	Committee.		
	
Christine	joined	the	Langton	team	with	the	intent	to	bridge	her	passions	in	environmental	
design	 and	 community	 development	 with	 her	 years	 of	 consultative	 selling	 and	 winning	
business.	Her	grant	writing,	management,	and	administration	will	be	geared	 towards	her	
areas	 of	 interest	 including	 historic	 and	 environmental	 preservation,	 community	
development,	 transit	 oriented	 development,	 parks	 and	 recreation,	 and	 emergency	
responsiveness.	
	
Christine	 uses	 her	 experience	 to	 assist	 our	 clients	 with	 grant	 program	 design,	 daily	
administrative	 operations,	 and	 strategic	 planning	 to	 utilize	 grant	 funding	 to	 the	 fullest	
extent	possible.	In	2019,	she	co-authored	a	Housing	Needs	Assessment	and	Comprehensive	
Plan	–	Housing	Element	for	a	Florida	non-entitlement	local	government	which	documented	
current	 affordable	 housing	market	 trends	 and	 developed	 goals	 and	 objectives	 to	 further	
affordable	housing	opportunities.	
 

	


